4th November 2022

Into Film Festival-Cineworld Friday 11th November 2022

On Friday 11th November, we have managed to arrange for the children in
Years 4, 5 and 6 to travel to Cineworld St Neots to watch a film as part of the
Into Film festival. The children will be watching The Railway Children and will
then use this as inspiration back at school with a piece of writing. The
screening is during the day and we will return in fime for a normal lunchtime.

Please ensure you child has a warm/waterproof coat and suitable shoes for
walking into town. The trip is fully funded so you do not need to pay anything.

Please also be aware that the PE session for the Year 4 and Year 5 children
will be moved to the Wednesday 9th November 2022 so children in Year 4
and Year 5 will need to bring in their PE kits.

Should you have any questions please speak to your child’s class teacher.

Kind Regards

Winhills Office



